
 

 

 

 

 

 

16th August 2021 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

I hope you are all keeping well. 

I am sure that you and your children are looking forward to the celebration of the Sacrament 

of Confirmation in St. Mary’s Church on Wednesday, 18th August. 

Please note the following points: 

 Mrs. Casey’s class should enter the church through the Trimgate St. side door 

 Ms. Smith’s class should enter the church through the Fairgreen side door 

 Children should be seated in St. Mary’s Church by 10.15am on Wednesday, 18th 

August 

 Each child may be accompanied by the sponsor and two others – the sponsor will sit 

in the seat with the child and the other two guests will sit on the gallery 

 Children should be dressed in uniform (secondary school uniform or primary school 

uniform) 

 A respectful silence should be maintained in the church and please remember to 

switch off your mobile phones! 

We look forward to meeting you on Wednesday and we hope that it will be a very special day 

for you all. 

Kind regards, 

Ann Murphy, Mary Casey and Clare Smith 


